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PUBLIC NOTICE: 
Craig Planning Commission 
Notice of Reappointment 

 

The City of Craig Planning Commission currently has two 
members, Barbara Stanley and Sharilyn Zellhuber, up for 
reappointment. Both have expressed interest in serving 

another term.  
 

As these are public positions, an interested Craig resident 
may also apply to fill a position. The positions have a 

term that expires January 2025 and applicants must be 
approved by the Mayor and confirmed by the City 

Council. If you are a Craig resident and are interested in 
applying for one of these positions, please submit a letter 

of interest no later than February 15, 2023 at: 
 

Craig City Planner 
PO Box 725 

Craig, AK  99921 
 

Or by email to:  planner@craigak.com 
 

If you have any questions, please call the city planner at 
826-3275 or stop by city hall. 


